
David B. Erwin 
Attorney At Law 

127 Riversink Road 
Crawfordville, Florida 32327 

Telephone 850,926.933 1 
Fax 850.326.8448 
dberwin@worldnet.att.net 

November 19,200 1 

Blanca Bayo, Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tal lahassee, Florida 3 2 3 9 9 - 0 8 5 0 

In re: Docket No. 01 1073-WS - Application of Ferncrest Utilities, Inc. 
for Increased Water and Wastewater Rates 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

On August 24, 2001, the Commission approved a test year for Ferncrest Utilities rate 
application and established November 26,200 1, as the MFRs filing date. 

On November 13,2001, the utility and the Conimission staff participated in a noticed 
telephone conference call to discuss preliminary schedules prepared by the utility. At the 
conclusion of the call, the utility recognized the need to modify some of the schedule and 
discussed a new filing date with staff. 

Femcrest Utilities, Inc. hereby requests that January 11,2002, be established as the new 
filing date for MFRs. The utility believes that the staff would not object to this extension of time 
to file MFRs. 

Thank you for your attention to this request. 

Sincerely, /&/C 
DBE:jm 

Copy: Tim Devlin 
Patricia Merchant 
Larry Harris 
Bob Salemo 

David B. Erwin 


